Welcome to our Spring 2025 Native Curriculum Partnership (NCP) newsletter!

We continue to work on the Native art and activism film. The film offers a view of Roxanne Swentzell’s journey as a ceramic artist and community seedkeeper. Through her community-based projects on permaculture, Swentzell demonstrates the ways Native communities can strengthen their relationships with family, community, culture, and land. The film will be completed in Fall 2025. 

We are also working on the Indigenous education film.  The film looks at how Native educators are working to strengthen tribal education.  The film will look into the impact of the consolidated Yazzie/Martinez v. State of New Mexico ruling and include narratives from Native educators and their experiences in teaching in the Southwest. The film will be completed in 2026.

We recently held a secondary education student workshop in March 2025 in Farmington, New Mexico. The workshop focused on Native representation in film, storytelling, and film making.  The workshop will be the first of two this year. We expect a teacher workshop in Fall 2025. 

NCP is a University of New Mexico initiative led by the Center for Regional Studies (CRS), the Department of Native American Studies (NAS), and the Institute for American Indian Education (IAIE).  We collaborate with Native educators, local tribal leaders, and community consultants to create Indigenous film and curriculum materials for K-12 students in New Mexico. 

Please enjoy the spring 2025 newsletter and if you have any questions or comments contact Native Curriculum Partnership at ncp@unm.edu.





